On January 24, 2025, the Minnesota Supreme Court held that 68 members are necessary to constitute a quorum of the House.
This document reflects proceedings that occurred before that decision was issued and are no longer active.
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Rep. Duane Quam
rep.duane.quam@house.mn.gov
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Rep. Ben Davis
Rep. Elliot Engen
Rep. Jimmy Gordon
Rep. Joe McDonald
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Committee Legislative Assistant:

Rebecca Reiners
Rebecca.Reiners@house.mn.gov

Minnesota House Elections Finance
and
Government Operations GOP Working Group
Wednesday, January 15, 2025
1:00 PM
G23 Capitol

Agenda:

Call to Order

Introductions

Committee Overview

Testifiers:

House Nonpartisan Staff

Adjournment

Minnesota House Elections Finance and Government Operations Committee

Minnesota Capitol G23
Mondays and Wednesdays
1:00pm - 2:45 pm





